
Task # 23 – 24 Date:   16 November 2023 

 

Meet: Millennium Park -  Melton Road entrance 

 

An amazing amount of effort today at Millennium Park - Melton Road /Paudy Lane entrance 
by our 6 volunteers.  
The area by the entrance has been a wildflower area since the park was created 20+ years 
ago but gradually as the trees have been getting larger, they have started to reduce the 
amount of sun light getting to the wildflowers.  
For the past couple of years, the group has been cutting out new saplings and cutting back 
any over grown branches to allow more light to flood in again. We are also been removing 
large amounts of thatch from summer growth to help reduce the nutrients going back into 
the soil. This brash has then been used to create large habitat piles for local wildlife to use  

                                                                                               
For the last couple of years, the wildflowers here have flourished and I am sure we will have 
a great show again next year. 

 
Thanks to the team today: Alistair, Karen, Philip, Nick and Julie 

Next Task: 
Thursday 30th November 10:00  

Location: King Georges Park 
 


